

All Saints CE Primary School & Nursery

Weekly Newsletter – 18th September

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we welcomed fellow headteachers, our CEO, SENCO and chair of governors to come and see the school in action. As usual, our amazing children stole the show with their incredible confidence, pride in their work and school and deep care that they have for one another. Well done everyone!

from Miss Ashton and all the team.



House Trophy



This week's honours were shared between York and Canterbury!

Well done everyone!





Date	Event
Friday 19 th September	Academy photographs (individual and family groups)
Friday 3 rd October	Rock up and Read (8.30am)
Tuesday 7 th October	Parent meetings (3.30 – 5pm)
Tuesday 7 th October	Harvest service in church (Reception – Y6 pupils)
Wednesday 8 th October	Parent meetings (3.30 – 4.20pm)
Friday 24 th October	Half term





Class 1 enjoyed an Autumn colour hunt this week! Our Reception and nursery children worked together beautifully.







Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk



